
 

 

Colebrook Center Volunteer Fire Department 

Minutes for February 7, 2022 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

Membership Attendance: Sean Barry, Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Todd Correll, Jon Gray, 

Chris Kesl, Jeff Coleman, Gary D’Addario, John Fredsall, Tom Odell, Kevin Robichaud, Dave 

Sweeney, George O’brien, Jen LaRocque, Paul LaRocque.  

Meeting called to order:  7:03 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

• Treasure’s report read, accepted as read.   

• New Members: None 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• Gary D’Addario is looking into the office computer replacement.  There was also a 

discussion whether to look into a monthly subscription for computer services.   

• Gary was going to install a radio in Rescue 7 and contact LCD with a new truck call 

number.  

• New shocks and sway bar links where install in the Rescue 7.  

• Engine 1 getting tool shelving built and installed at Millards. Jon Gray volunteered to 

bring it down.  

• Todd Correll will be one of the new burning officials. Ben Bartlett will advise the town 

and Selectman Johnston. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Bob Carfiro will be getting a price on boiler replacement.  

• There will be a fire fighter cadet class held at the fire academy in the summer. Two 

sessions available.  

• Ben Bartlett will post the training calendar on the board by the office.  

 

Fire house Check: John Fredsall 

Adjourned: 7:45 pm 

 

Respectful Submitted, 

Hannah McCaw 

Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 


